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Hi,

I strongly encourage to renew the Healthy Streets initiative. I live at S Revena and Washington so the Washington 
Healthy Street began right in front of my home. It was so lovely to be able to distance and use the street for 
walking!!  Also, my husband and I used numerous Healthy Streets when we were out on walks. For summers, this is 
such a positive thing!!

Karen Farris
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